
 

 

 

Dear Oehrli Families, 
 
The year is quickly coming to an end, with only 5 weeks left of school.  There are 
several activities that will be taking place during that time.  Please be sure to look 
in your child’s homework folder for special notes and any special classroom 
activities. 
 
Spring Concert:  The 4th grade spring concert will be Tuesday, May 16th at 7:00 
PM at the high school auditorium.  The students from RRO will be walking over to 
the high school that morning to enjoy the dress rehearsal.  Please come out and 
support our students and enjoy the show!  This will be Mrs. Wood’s final concert 
as she is retiring at the end of the year.  She had impacted so many of the students 
in the Montague Community for many years.  She will be greatly missed, but we 
wish her all the best in her retirement!!! 
 
FFA Animal Day:  On May 23rd some of our classes will be walking over to the 
high school for this event.  Our students will get to see and pet some of the animals 
as they learn how to care for them. 
 
Transition Days:  On Friday, May 25th our fifth-grade students will be walking over 
to NBC to tour the school, meet Mr. Perreault and some staff, as well as learn 
about some policies, procedures and programs.  We hope that this day will ease 
some of the nerves of the students as they transition to a new school.  
 
Field Day:  RRO Field Day is set for Friday, June 2nd.   Mr. Bass is looking for 
parent volunteers to help with the activities.  Please be sure to sign up and help.   
 
Last Days of School:  Please remember that Thursday, June 8th and Friday, June 
9th will be half days for RRO.  Students at RRO will be dismissed at 12:10 PM.   If 
you are a parent of a 5th grade student, you are invited to join us for our traditional 
5th grade send off as they make their last exit out the doors of RRO on June 9th at 
the end of the day.  More information to come. 
 
As many of you know, I have also made the decision to retire at the end of this 
year.  I want to thank all of you for entrusting me with your children over the years.  
It has been an honor and blessing to serve this district and community as the 
principal of RRO.  I will miss the students, staff and parents of this district, but know 
that your children will continue to be loved and well taken care of by the awesome 
staff.   😊😊  
 
 Educationally yours, 
 
Jeffrey A. Henderson 
RRO Elementary Principal 
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